
 
 

C 90 (2019-20)                                                                                                      Date: 14/01/2020 

 

To, 

 

Primary School Parents (Grade Nursery-Grade 7) 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

As we have nearly come to a successful end of Quarter 3 and Quarter 4 has commenced from 

Monday ,13th January 2020. 

Parents are requested to pay the fees by Monday ,20th January 2020 as per the mode of 

payment selected. 

*Kindly ignore if already paid 

 

Thank you 

SVM Accounts Dept. 


